
From: barb foulke  
Sent: Monday, April 01, 2013 2:56 PM 
To: Reiley Beth 
Subject: pesticide legislative action 
 
 
Beth Reiley 
I would like to stand as opposed to the proposed legislation to add another step to the reporting 
requirement Many of us farmers are GAP certified and we actively adding "on line"  
interactive programs such as that offered by Wilber Ellis We are already accountable to our customers 
and the public. 
We do not need one more level of beaurocracy - it will not improve the quality of our product, or our 
practices,  - it will only cost taxpayers more money for repetative paperwork. 
 
 
Please consider us opposed to SB800 
Barb Foulke 
 
 
We are family owned and operated. 
Barb and Fritz Foulke 
Freddy Guys Hazelnuts 
 


